
 

 

 
 
To:     All Members, Transportation Policy Board 
 

From:  Sid Martinez 
 

Subject: Director’s Report 
 
 
1. The 9th Annual Texas Transportation Forum will be held in San Antonio at the Grand 

Hyatt Hotel on January 6-8, 2014.  The forum is sponsored by the Texas Department of 
Transportation and will feature a number of notable speakers and expert panelists 
discussing current transportation topics.  The last day for regular online registration is 
Wednesday, January 1st at 5:00 p.m. (CST).  

 
 For more information, please visit: http://www.txdot.gov/ttf/  
 
 
2. MPO Bike Night will be held on Wednesday, January 8, 2014.  The MPO’s Bicycle 

Mobility Advisory Committee holds evening meetings three times a year to garner additional 
public input and support.  Open House begins at 6:00 p.m. and the meeting will begin at 
6:30 p.m. at the VIA Metro Center located at 1021 San Pedro.  For more information, 
please contact the MPO’s Bicycle and Pedestrian Transportation Planner, Allie Blazosky at 
(210) 230-6911. 

 
 
3. The MPO Transportation Policy Board will hold a half day retreat on Friday, February 

7, 2014 at the VIA Metro Center from 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.  This retreat will be a half-
day workshop that will focus on specific transportation related topics important to the region. 
Lunch will be provided so please RSVP your attendance by Monday, February 3, 2014 to 
Ambar Perez at perez@sametroplan.org or by phone at (210) 230-6909.  

 
 
4. The MPO Office will be closed on Wednesday, December 25th in observance of 

Christmas Day, January 1st in observance of New Year’s Day and Monday, January 
21st in observance of Martin Luther King Day.   
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